Eleanor Mattice

Do not use imidicloprid in Williap Bay. I used to live on the Long Beach peninsula. Our water is
too precious to put more chemicals in it. [ advocate to remove the dams (as many as possible) and
try to bring back the natural predators of ghost shrimp. The use of chemicals is unsustainable. We
need organic solutions. I love oysters but I not buy any from Willipa bay if imidicloprid is used and
will tell my friends and family about it too. Please do the right thing and come up with another way
to deal with the ghost shrimp problem. (Can ghost shrimp be eaten?) Sincerely, Eleanor Mattice 633
Hall Road Colville, WA 99114



